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NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE  
ISLE OF PALMS SPECIAL DISTRICT 

 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the lsle of Palms 
Special District will be held on September 16, 2020, beginning at 4:00 p.m. in the 
ground floor conference room at 245 Riverside Avenue Jacksonville, Florida 32202.  
The purpose of the meeting is to review bid documents received for the District’s 
dredging project and to consider approving a notice of award of a contract for the 
dredging project. 
 


